
From: Gavin Taves <Gavin.Taves@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 10:14 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attendance at Openlands annual luncheon 
 
Steve, 
 
I’m writing to report that I attended the Openlands annual luncheon. My attendance was in the normal 
course of my responsibilities and at the invitation of the host.  
 
Thanks, 
Gavin 
 
Gavin Taves 
Climate and Energy Program Manager | Mayor’s Office   
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